
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Taylor, Richele <richele.taylor@llr.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/28/2016 5:26:44 PM
Subject: LLR Candidate

Attachments: Emily Farr.pdf

Governor,
 
Richele, Holly, and I recently interviewed a candidate for the LLR position, Emily Farr, that we believe merits an 
interview with you.  She is a partner at Haynsworth Sinkler Boyd, where she represented and advised businesses in 
consumer finance and employment matters.   Emily’s strong problem solving skills are evidenced by her exceptional 
legal and academic qualifications (resume attached).  She is a collaborative leader who would be easy for us to work 
with and would represent us well with stakeholders and the public.  Nicole is holding some time for you to interview 
her next week.  Please let us know if you would like to move forward with an interview, and we’ll contact Emily to set 
it up. 
 
Best,
 
Austin
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